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February 2018  

Dear Saint Mary School Families,  

 

The second trimester is coming to a close and we are  headed into the 

final stretch of the school year.  We are looking forward to warmer 

weather and fun springtime activities.  

 

The SAB sponsored Mardi Gras and Night at the Races was such a fun 

night!  Thank you to everyone who supported this event.  We have a 

few events coming up over the next few months that you wonõt want to 

missé.. 

 

Join us for the 3rd Annual Trivia Night.  Gather your friends for a fun night 

of trivia and battle it out against other teams for the First Place Prize.   

Tables are filling up quickly so donõt delay! 

 

In April we will be having our Father Daughter Dance AND , back by       

popular demand, Mother Son Bowling.  Look for more information in the     

upcoming weeks for these events.   

 

Please mark your calendars for May 11thé.the 5th Annual Saint Mary 

School Golf Outing will take place.  This event sells out quickly so be sure 

to reserve your spot ASAP.  

 

Be sure to look through the HASA newsletter for more details for upcom-

ing events and what has been going on here at Saint Mary School and 

Parish.   

 

Many Blessings, 

Saint Mary HASA Board   
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 2 3 

4 5 6 7 8 

 

9 10 

 

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 

18 19 

 

20 

 

21 

 

22 23 

 

24 

25 26 27 28 29 30 31 

March 2018 
Schedule of Events  

3/2ñ9:00 AM School 

Mass 

  

3/10ñHASA Trivia Night 

 

3/23  - 1:45 PM Living 

Stations   

 

3/25ñ7:00 PM Living 

Stations 

 

 

 

 

School 

Mass 

 

Upcoming April Events 

¶ 4/2ð NO SCHOOL  

¶ 4/6ñ9:00 AM School Mass  

¶ 4/7ñFather Daughter Dance  

¶ 4/12ñSpring Art & Music Show  

¶ 4/14 ðMother Son Bowling  

¶ 4/21ñConfirmation  

¶ 4/26ñSpring Pictures  

¶ 4/28 ð4/29ñSchool Play 

¶ 4/29ð First Communion Retreat  

HASA    

Trivia Night  

Terra Nova Assessment  

Living    

Stations  

Living    

Stations  

School       

Reconciliation 

Service 
No School No School 

Parent Teacher Conferences  
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SCHOOL ADVISORY  BOARD UPDATE 

SAB Members  

 

Father Bellopede, Pastor  

Catholic Identity  

 

Suzette Moyer  

Director of Development  

 

Paulann Bellino  

Member  

 

Kevin Conwell, Principal  

Academic Programs  

 

William Fitzgerald  

Chair Facilitator  

 

Kathy Leach  

Enrollment & Retention/Marketing  

 

Mary Beth OõConnor 

Parish Business & Operations Manager  

Consultant  

 

Kathy Wasniewski  

Parish & School Bookkeeper  

Consultant  

 

Jill McCafferty  

Advanced Giving  

 

Karen & Matt Gribosh  

HASA Advisor  

 

Dawn Brown  

Recording Secretary  

 

Steve Bakey  

Financial Council Representative & 
Chair Saint Mary School Finance   
Committee  

 

SAB can be contacted via email at:  

 Advancement@smsk-8.org 

 

 

Spring is just around the corner which means itõs time for our 

annual golf outing and dinner social. Join us on Friday, May 11, 

2018 at Brookside Country Club for the 5th Annual Golf Outing 

and Dinner Social.   

The event always sells out so sign up early! Register now and 

take advantage of the Early Bird Golf Discount!!! There will be 

prize  winning competitions, Beat the Pro, Silent and              

Live Auctions and  Dancing.   If you are unable to come to the 

event please consider sponsoring or asking a local business to 

sponsor.   

Brochure and registration is available on the school website.  

http://www.smsk -8.org/annual -golf-outing   

 

If you have any questions please email Jill McCafferty at   

smsgolfouting@gmail.com  

Our First Mardi Gras Night at the Races and Casino was a huge 

success raising a total profit of $25,200.00!  AWESOME!  

 Many thanks to all who gave of the Time, Talent, and Treasure 

as volunteers.  Thank you to all who sold horses, was a corpo-

rate sponsor and those who came to our fun filled event.  

Thanks to our Saint Mary School students who worked very 

hard in ascertaining many horses.  Lastly, thanks to Corinne 

and Matt Dougherty and their entire team for such a successful 

evening for Saint Mary Catholic Education.   

Thanks to one and all!  

http://www.smsk-8.org/annual-golf-outing
mailto:smsgolfouting@gmail.com


4 

 

                                                                                                          AGNUS DEI ACADEMY   
                                                                       NOW ACCEPTING REGISTRATIONS FOR THE 2018-19 SCHOOL YEAR! 
 

                                                             ANNOUNCING - NEW FOR THE 2018-19 SCHOOL YEAR 
 

                                             Agnus Dei Academy Of Saint Mary Catholic School will be offering an 
                                             afternoon CARES program five days a week for children enrolled in our 
                                             three year old program.  The afternoon session will begin following the  
                                             morning academic program.  This will offer parents a full day option for  
                                             their child attending  Agnus Dei Academy.   
                                             Registration paperwork will be coming home with your child soon.                                                                                      
                                             (To enroll in our 3 and 4 year old program, a child must be 3 or 4 years old by  
                                              August 31, 2018 and be bathroom independent.) 
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       February 27, 2018 
 
Dear Saint Mary Catholic School Family: 
 

LǘΩǎ ƘŀǊŘ ǘƻ ōŜƭƛŜǾŜΣ ōǳǘ ƛǘ ƛǎ ǘƛƳŜ ǘƻ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊ ŦƻǊ ŀ ƴŜǿ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ȅŜŀǊΗ ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ŜȄŎƛǘŜŘΣ ōƭŜǎǎed and honored that you 
ƘŀǾŜ ŜƴǘǊǳǎǘŜŘ ŀƴŘ ŎƘƻǎŜƴ {ŀƛƴǘ aŀǊȅ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ {ŎƘƻƻƭ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ŜŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜ ŀƴŘ ǎǇƛǊƛǘǳŀƭ 
formation. 
 

The Saint Mary Parish Finance Council, in collaboration with the Parish Business Office, Principal and Development 
hŦŦƛŎŜΣ ŀƴƴǳŀƭƭȅ ǊŜǾƛŜǿǎ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ ōǳŘƎŜǘ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ǘǳƛǘƛƻƴ ǊŜŎƻƳƳŜƴŘŀǘƛƻƴǎΦ !ŦǘŜǊ ƳǳŎƘ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ŀƴŘ ŎŀǊŜŦǳƭ 
consideration, the tuition rates for the 2018-2019 school year have been determined. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Finance Council is wholly committed to ensuring the viability and success of Saint Mary Catholic School.  Through 
intentional financial planning, we are positioning our parish school to:   
 

¶ LƴǾŜǎǘ ƛƴ ŜŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳǎ ǘƘŀǘ ŦƻŎǳǎ ƻƴ ŜǾŜǊȅ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘΩǎ ŀŎŀŘŜƳƛŎ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎΤ  

¶ Engage future academic initiatives; 
¶ Save for unexpected changes in income, expenses as well as repairs and maintenance of the building; 
¶ Create a stable financial foundation leading into the future; and 

¶ Continue its competitive edge and great value in the elementary school educational market.   
   

For your convenience, your child(ren) will be automatically enrolled. The registration fee of $125 (one student) or $200 
(two or more students) ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ōƛƭƭŜŘ ƻƴ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŀƳƛƭȅΩǎ C!/¢{ ŀŎŎƻǳƴǘ ƛƴ aŀǊŎƘ.  The draw date will be March 20, 2018. 
 

Each year, our school is fortunate to have funds, through EITC/OSTC (BLOCS) and generous donations, available to 
help families afford a Catholic education. We encourage families to apply for tuition assistance. This year applications 

are being processed by FACTS.  You must submit your application online at https://online.factsmgt.com/aid by 
March 15th and submit the required documentation to them by March 31st for consideration. 
 

If you would like further assistance or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Warm Regards, (In His Service),  
 

Mary Beth OõConnor 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Office of the Business and Operations Manager 
-ÁÒÙ "ÅÔÈ /ȭ#ÏÎÎÏÒ 

Saint Mary Roman Catholic Church 
One Faith, One Family, One Spirit 

40 Spring Mount Road Y Schwenksville, PA 19473 

Phone 610-287-8156 Y Fax 610-287-4226 
moconnor@churchofsaintmary.org 

 
 

Participating Member Tuition Rate*  Annual  2 Monthly Instalments       11 Monthly Instalments 
                Due 7/15/18           Due 7/15/18 & 1/15/19              Due July 2018 ς May 2019 

One Student     $ 3,850      $ 1,933     $ 365.00 
Two Students      $ 6,550      $ 3,283     $ 610.45 
Three Students     $ 9,225      $ 4,427     $ 853.64 
Four or more Students    $ 9,300      $ 4,620     $ 860.45 
Half Day Kindergarten    $ 3,600      $ 2,308     $ 433.18 
Full Day Kindergarten    $ 4,600      $ 1,707     $ 324.09 

 

 

 
All Other Tuition Rate  

One Student     $ 6,000                $ 3,008     $ 560.45 
Half Day Kindergarten    $ 6,300                $ 3,158     $ 587.73 
Full Day Kindergarten    $ 5,300                $ 2,658     $ 496.82 

 *  A Participating Member is defined as being a registered parishioner of Saint Mary Roman Catholic Church, attending Mass regularly and has 
contributed a minimum of $1,400 to Saint Mary School Fund (yellow envelope) by June 30, 2018 .  You may also set up this contribution to be 
automatically drawn (ACH) directly from a checking, savings or credit card account by FACTS or Parish Giving.  The All Other Tuition Rate will 
be billed to families that have not contributed a minimum of $1,400 to the School Fund by June 30, 2018. 
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Participating Member Tuition Rate  

 

As a reminder, to receive the participating member tuition rate, each Saint Mary   

Parish family must contribute $1,400 directly to the school fund.   You must use either 

the yellow envelopes, FACTs or electronic giving  so that your participation can be 

tracked efficiently.  

The most common question we receive is the following:   

 

 Do I still need to contribute to the weekly church collection beyond just using the  

yellow envelope?   

 

 Absolutely.   The expectation to financially support the church has not changed.   We 

encourage you to continue to contribute to the weekly offering at Mass.   

 We introduced the new process of the Participating Member Contribution going     

directly to the School Fund so to clearly earmark the contribution for the operation of 

the school and to simplify the tracking process.     

As members of our church, your financial support of the church is important.    Our  

parish is blessed to have a parish school; the school is an integral part of our churchõs 

mission.    

Also remember that the church subsidizes the school by giving 15% of the total 

churchõs weekly offering to support the schoolõs operation.   

So the answer is yes, you should absolutely be contributing to the church in addition 

to what you contribute to help run the school.    

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mary Beth OõConnor ð Business 

& Operations Manager at moconnor@churchofsaintmary.org  or by calling the office 

610 287-8156. 

mailto:moconnor@churchofsaintmary.org
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Mark your calendaré.the 

Father daughter dance is 

scheduled for  Saturday, 

April 7th from 7:00 ñ9:00.  

Look for more details soon!  

 

Back by popular demandé..    

Mother Son Bowling will take 

place on Saturday, April 14th  

from 3:00ñ5:00 PM at Limerick 

Bowl.  More details will be out 

soon! 

 

Shoes for A Cause  
Thank you to our Saint Mary Parish   

Community , SMS school,  Grandview 

Hospital  Thrift Shop, and to our parishion-

ers and students who walked   around 

gathering gently used shoes.  We    

greatly appreciate your support for this 

wonderful cause.  

 

At this time we have approximately 100 

bags counted and we have a        

mountain of shoes coming in daily to 

our faculty room.  We will be bagging  

them up this Friday!  
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January Student of the Month  

Congratulations to the following Saint Mary School students 

who were named student of the month for January  

¶ Gabriella Bluhm  

¶ Chase Wentling  

¶ Carson Glose  

¶ Sean Dunlap  

¶ Lacey Tielemans  

¶ MJ Petro  

¶ Beatrix Scoville  

¶ Jonathan Waidell  

¶ Gianna Scoville  

¶ Victoria Wagner  

¶ Alexia Swartz  

 

Januaryõs  theme was ôCourageõ as represented by Saint 

Vincent.  

Sacrament  Update  

2018 Confirmation  

Confirmation will take place on Saturday, 

April 21st at the 10:00 AM Mass and the 1:00 

PM Mass.  Bishop John McIntyre, Auxiliary 

Bishop of Philadelphia will be our celebrant .  

 

2018 First Holy Communion  

 

First Holy Communion will take place on the 

following dates:  

§ Saturday, May 5th at 4:00 PM Mass  

§ Sunday, May 6th at the Noon Mass  

 

Congratulations to our second 
grade students who made their 

First Reconciliation on               
February 17th!  

 

 

Saint Mary SCRIP Gift Card Program  

Do you shop at places like Giant? Target? Walmart?  Or 

get your coffee at Starbucks?  Purchase gift cards to 

these locations, and many more, through Saint Mary 

Parish and earn rewards for the parish and you!   

Visit the church website for more information regarding 

this program that benefits our Parish and YOU!  

 

http://www.churchofsaintmary.org/PMin/Scrip.htm  

 

Mid Year Survey  

Our Mid -Year survey is open now through 

March 9th.  Please complete this  very brief 

survey, as your feedback is extremely         

valuable in making SMS the best place it can 

be for our kids.  

These surveys are anonymous unless you spe-

cifically request to be contacted and provide 

your contact information. All questions asked 

are optional. Thanks for your participation!  

 https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W8K8WJJ   

hǳǊ !ƴƴǳŀƭ aŜƳƻǊƛŀƭ 5ŀȅ /ŜƭŜōǊŀǝƻƴ ƛǎ      
ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜŘ ŦƻǊ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ aŀȅ нпǘƘΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ 
ƴƻǘ ƧƻƛƴŜŘ ǳǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ Ǉŀǎǘ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƳƛǎǎƛƴƎ 

ŀ ƭƻǘΦ  aŀǊƪ ȅƻǳǊ ŎŀƭŜƴŘŀǊ ŀƴŘ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŦƻǊ ŀ ǘǊƛōǳǘŜ 
ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ŦŀƭƭŜƴ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎΗ 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W8K8WJJ
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tƭŜŀǎŜ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ оǊŘ !ƴƴǳŀƭ I!{! {ǇƻƴǎƻǊŜŘ ¢ǊƛǾƛŀ bƛƎƘǘ ƘŜƭŘ ǊƛƎƘǘ ƘŜǊŜ ŀǘ {ŀƛƴǘ 
aŀǊȅΦ  ¢Ƙƛǎ Ŧǳƴ-ŬƭƭŜŘ ŜǾŜƴƛƴƎ ǿƛƭƭ ǘŀƪŜ ǇƭŀŎŜ ƻƴ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ aŀǊŎƘ млǘƘΗ tŀǊƛǎƘ Iŀƭƭ 5ƻƻǊǎ 
hǇŜƴ ŀǘ сΥлл ŀƴŘ D!a9{ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜƎƛƴ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ сΥпрΦ  aǳǎǘ ōŜ нм ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻŦ ŀƎŜ ǘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘΗ   
 
¢Ƙƛǎ ŜǾŜƴǘ Ǌǳƴǎ ŀōƻǳǘ п ƘƻǳǊǎ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜǎ у ǊƻǳƴŘǎ ƻŦ мн ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎƛƴƎ ǘǊƛǾƛŀ ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴǎ 
ǘƘŀǘ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ȅƻǳ ōŀǧƭƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŎƻǾŜǘŜŘ мǎǘ t[!/9 ǇƭŀŎŜƳŜƴǘΦ  ¢Ƙƛǎ ŜǾŜƴǘ ƛǎ .¸h. ŀƴŘ ƛƴπ
ŎƭǳŘŜǎ рлκрлΣ ǊŀƉŜ ōŀǎƪŜǘǎ ǇǊƛȊŜǎΣ ŘƻƻǊ ǇǊƛȊŜǎΣ ŀƴŘ Ŧǳƴ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎΗ ¢ŜŀƳ ǎŀƭŜǎ ōŜƎƛƴ 
ƻƴ aƻƴŘŀȅΣ CŜō мнǘƘ ŀƴŘ ǿƛƭƭ ŜƴŘ aŀǊŎƘ сǘƘΦ   {ŜŜ ǊŜƎƛǎǘǊŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊƳ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ ǇŀƎŜΦ  
 
5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƻ WhLb ƻǳǊ C!/9.hhY ¢ǊƛǾƛŀ bƛƎƘǘ 9±9b¢ ŦƻǳƴŘ ƻƴ {ŀƛƴǘ aŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ ǇŀƎŜΣ 
{ŀƛƴǘ aŀǊȅ wƻƳŀƴ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ǇŀƎŜ ƻǊ {ŀƛƴǘ aŀǊȅ /¸h ǇŀƎŜΦ   

 
LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴǎ ŀōƻǳǘ ¢ǊƛǾƛŀ bƛƎƘǘ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ YŀǊƛƴ CƭŀƴŀƎŀƴ ŀǘ                    

aƛǎǎYŀǊƛƴмффрϪǾŜǊƛȊƻƴΦƴŜǘ 

mailto:MissKarin1995@verizon.net
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